
 
 
This award commemorates the enthusiasm Ray Jenkins had for the Rotary 
International Foundation and is sponsored by Denver Rotary 
 
The Rotary Club of Highlands Ranch is the 2015 recipient of the Ray Jenkins 
Award for their $244.16 per member contribution to The Rotary Foundation.   
 
Rotarians, your donations to the foundation are the financial fuel for all of the 
great work of Rotary that is being presented here tonight and all this weekend.  It 
funds the fresh water, the maternal health, the literacy, and yes the final leg of 
our journey to eradicate polio from this planet.   
 
Thank you Highlands Ranch for leading this District in per Capita Giving to make 
sure that all of this happens! 
 


